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Hello all and Happy New Year. 

I trust everybody had a safe and joyous ringing in the new year. 

This one will be short and sweet. 

Some over all pics and just a hello. 

Next week we should be getting a bunch of new shipments.. 

Since I am on vacation, you will have to wait to see them until I get back. 

Unless you want to know about something specific. Call Lee 818-349-4091 

Thanks for accepting my newsletters. 

Robert Ehrig 


















